From: Christine Walton

Sent: 22 November 2015 16:27
To: Planning

Subject: In regards

To application reference 2015/5372/P of the flue terminals (class ¢3) (revision to
2011/6216/P)

T do not want to lose a cupboard space as [ already have a very small kitchen, it will cost
more to run it, and as a pensioner as well as being disabled, it is a great inconvenience. Plus
the upheaval of it all is too much for me.

Christine Flannery
124a Croftdown Road
Highgate

London

NWS5 1HB



